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Hello, briefly, I am certainly in favor of this New opportunity to access my large
equity in  my home.  Due to the overwhelming inflation influence on my finances,
since I rely on social security only for income, the recent economic impact on my is
almost devastating, by having to use credit card doubt to survive.  There is really no
survival in that method, in the end.  Thanks for your kind attention, Martha Merrill
Hiett, Georgia

mailto:merrill49@gmail.com
mailto:regcomments@fhfa.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

